
Jamaica Post is pleased to advise that effective September 1, 2022, all
registered users of Klick ‘N’ Ship Express will be exempted from paying
the 7% Florida sales tax on their online purchases.

This tax exemption is not automatic, therefore to benefit from the savings,
existing users are required to modify their Miami shipping address and apply
for the tax exemption from US based online stores by following the
instructions available at klicknshipexpess.com.

Klick ‘N’ Ship is a freight forwarding service that facilitates the shipment of
items purchased overseas by online shoppers. The service promotes
convenience, a hassle-free experience and competitive rates. Klick ‘N’ Ship
offers three (3) shipments weekly, fifty (50) pick-up points islandwide and all
customers receive email and SMS notifications with status updates about
their package(s). 

For those customers experiencing difficulties with the initial tax-free
exemption registration process with an online store such as Amazon,
eBay, Best Buy, Walmart etc. you are advised to re-apply. Customers
initially denied, tend to be approved on the second or third attempt. This
is a systematic glitch that is beyond our control. However, Jamaica Post
apologizes for the inconvenience. 
 
Notwithstanding, the registration for Klick ‘N’ Ship is easy and free; visit
klicknshipexpress.com to sign up today and experience the world of tax-free,
quick and convenient online shopping. Online payment prior to collection
/pick-up or delivery of items is coming soon. 

Jamaica Post wishes to thank its stakeholders for their support as it continues
to offer world-class services with a competitive edge.
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